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To:  TLC Group Benefits Administrators 

From: State and Local Health Benefits Programs 

CC:  All OHB 

Date:  February 13, 2023  

Re: 2023 TLC Regional Meetings 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

TLC Regional Meetings Begin March 8, 2023 

TLC groups will once again have the opportunity to attend one of our annual regional meetings. 

We will be providing information on the 2023-24 TLC health benefits program. The meetings will 
give you the opportunity to receive information on the plans offered and ask questions about the 
program. 
 

A series of seven meetings will be held between March 8 and March 22 throughout the 
Commonwealth. As in previous years, a representative from Kaiser Permanente will make a brief 
presentation at the Fredericksburg meeting. 

 

Optima Health has expanded the service area of the Eastern Shore beginning July 1, 2023. The 
expansion will offer a continuous opportunity for participants to choose the Optima Health 
coverage. A representative from Optima Health will make a brief presentation at the Suffolk 

meeting. If your group is located in their service area, you should have received rates and 
benefits for this plan in your renewal. 
 

Please make plans now to attend the meeting most convenient for you. As always, you are 
welcome to bring others from your organization who might benefit from our training. There is no 
cost to attend.The meeting schedule may be found on The Local Choice website at 

https://www.thelocalchoice.virginia.gov/communications/RegionalMeetingsSchedule2023.pdf . 
 

Use this link to reserve your spot. Once you click on the link, you will see the drop-down menu 
showing each of the dates and locations. After you complete your registration, you will receive a 
confirmation. We look forward to seeing you at these informational sessions. If you have any 

questions, please contact Shelley Rozzell at michelle.rozzell@dhrm.virginia.gov or Lisa Hill at 

m.lisa.hill@dhrm.virginia.gov . 
 
Please do not reply to this e-mail. You may send inquiries to The Local Choice mailbox at 

tlc@dhrm.virginia.gov  

https://www.thelocalchoice.virginia.gov/communications/RegionalMeetingsSchedule2023.pdf
https://survey.dhrm.virginia.gov/n/tlcregionalmeetingregistration.aspx
mailto:michelle.rozzell@dhrm.virginia.gov
mailto:m.lisa.hill@dhrm.virginia.gov
mailto:tlc@dhrm.virginia.gov

